
 

 

 

 

When I come back to school on Monday the 2nd September 2024, I will be in 

Year 2 in Jenkins class.   The other class names in Year 2 are Steadman and 

Simmonds class. These names have been chosen from Paralympians and I will 

learn more about my class name. 

Mrs Jeffes and Mrs Burt will be my teachers. Mrs Jeffes will be in class on 

Mondays and Tuesdays and Mrs Burt will be in class on Wednesdays, Thursdays 

and Fridays. They will help me learn.  

                 

Mrs Jeffes    Mrs Burt  

Mrs. Finch is the Teaching and Learning Leader in Year 2.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Mrs Butler, Mrs Leaver and Miss Sutton are teaching assistants that will work 

across Year 2 to support all the children. They will help me learn. Sometimes 

they will be working in my classroom and sometimes they will be working in the 

other Year 2 classrooms.  

                  

 

Mrs Finch, Mrs Beechhurst, and Miss O’Hare are the other Year 2 teachers. 

They will help me learn. I might sometimes be in the classroom with these 

teachers for subjects like phonics.  

 

                                         

                            Mrs Finch     Mrs Beechurst    Miss O’Hare  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is what my Year 2 classroom looks like now. It might look a little bit 

different in September. The tables and chairs might be in a different position 

and the walls may have different decorations but there will be some things that 

are the same.  

 

 

 

This is the Year 2 cloakroom. I will not use my Year 1 coat peg anymore, I will 

use my Year 2 coat peg when I am in Year 2. I will have a coat peg with my name 

on it in the Year 2 cloakroom. I can keep my coat and PE bag on my coat peg.  

                                                               

 

 

 

 



In the morning, I will arrive through the entrance to KS1 doors where my 

teacher will greet me.  

 

I will walk to the Year 2 cloakroom and I will find my name in the Year 2 

cloakroom. This is where I can hang my coat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then I will go to my classroom and I will put my water bottle in the classroom,  

my book bag in a box in the class room and my lunch box will go onto a trolley.  

 

I can come into school wearing my PE kit on my PE days, or I can keep my PE kit 

in my classroom.  In September I will find out what days my PE days are on. 

When I need the toilet, I will use the same toilets that I have used in Year 1.  

 

 

 



At playtime I will go onto the Key Stage 1 playground with the rest of Year 2. I 

can have my fruit snack during playtime.  

At lunch time I will eat in the hall, just like I did in Year 1.  

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of the day, I will collect all my belongings together. The class will 

walk quietly to their doors and listen to their name being called. I will leave 

through the KS1 door.  This is where my parents can collect me. 

         


